
 
 

Traffic and Safety Commission 

 
 

CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Tuesday, April 7, 2020, 5:30pm 
Traffic and Safety Commission Meeting have been cancelled.   The next 
scheduled meeting is Tuesday, May 5, 2020.      
 
 
 
 
       __Veronica Sanchez ______________ 

Veronica Sanchez, Secretary  
Dated this April 1, 2020 
 
 
 

 
Posted by: Cinthia Bailon 
      
 
Time: 11:00 a.m. 
 


